News from Room 8 -- April 10, 2017 

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful Spring Break! It is great to be back at school and ready to get back into the swing of things. 

In Reading, we will be completing our Night Sky book study. We will also be beginning our author study on Eric Carle, one of my favorite authors! In addition, we will continue to work on reading fluency and sequential retelling. We hope to also stress the importance of important details versus interesting facts in a text. 

In Writing, we have completed our “How To” writings. Now we will be focusing on recording important facts about insects as we enter our insect unit. 

In Math, we will begin to look at coin counting and creating ways to make a dollar. We will continue with exploring money and coins. 

In Science, students will begin exploring insects! We will be learning about the body parts and life cycles of various insects. We are very excited for all the wonderful lessons that come along with this unit! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Very excited about the weeks to come!

Taylor Brown and Nancy Hyde 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Taylor Brown: taylorbrown@email.arizona.edu
Nancy: nhyde@cfsd16.org 
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